



October 17, 2017

Jim Verbick, City of Madison Staff 210 Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, Room 103 Madison, Wisconsin 53703

Dear Jim and Alcohol License Review Committee Members:

We understand the Willy Street Co-op has submitted an application to offer wine and beer at its Williamson Street location.

The Co-Op is different than the Wil-Mar Neighborhood Center, but what we share in common is we are neighborhood institutions that benefit the neighborhood, the isthmus and beyond.

As a neighborhood institution, we support the Co-op's ability to make and implement decisions they feel are in the interests of the many stakeholders and customers they serve.

In this regard, we support the Willy Street Co-op's choice to offer beer and wine sales at their Williamson Street location.

Sincerely,

Wil-Mar Neighborhood Center Board of Directors Executive Committee Bruce Woods, President; Todd Jensen, Vice President; Rob Hetzel, Treasurer; Shaun Abshere, Secretary; and Gary Kallas, Executive Director

CC. Wil-Mar Neighborhood Center Board of Directors



